/ THE WAY

( ‘A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

TERM 3: THURSDAY 7
SEPTEMBER 2017

IN SYMPATHY

In our thoughts and prayers

Our thoughts are with our staff members Ana Dinjar (Administration Assistant - Junior School) and
Jules Brattoni (Visual Arts Teacher) who both lost their dear Mums recently.

Please remember Ana and her husband Angelo (Finance Department) as well as Jules and their
families in your prayers as they deal with their loss and, that they will feel God’s presence now
and in the coming days, and a real sense of His peace, love and comfort.

Many parents will remember Moire O'Shea who worked in the Marketing and Community Relations
team until recently. We have been very saddened to hear that Moire's brother has passed
away and our thoughts and prayers are also with their family and friends at this time.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1


https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/flowersjpg

	flowers.jpg

